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I support bill SB 1191 (Know Your Rights Protection Bill) because I believe that our 

freedoms for a democratic government rely on being informed and being able to 

engage in the government. Education is the foundation for being informed and being 

able to advocate for our constitutional and civil rights. I can’t think of any logical 

reason why any government official or representative of the people would want to 

consider any of these actions or liberties an obstruction of justice, other than 

dishonorable intentions.  


